
  

 

 
 

  LG Seocho R&D Campus, 

19, Yangjae-daero 11gil, 

Seocho-gu, Seoul  

137-130, Korea 

 

              17th October, 2014 

 

  
Subject: Nomination and Letter of Support for oneM2M TP Vice Chairman  
 
Dear TP officers,  
 
On behalf of LG Electronics and a TTA member, I am pleased to announce that 
Mr. Ki Young Kim will stand as a candidate for the position of oneM2M TP Vice 
Chairman at the upcoming TP election in oneM2M TP#14, Busan, Korea. 
 
Mr. Kim has been actively involved in service/application and cellular standards 
since March 2000, and currently, he is a lead person in LG Electronics for 
oneM2M standardization activities.  He has been serving as a leadership 
member of 3GPP and OMA and now is serving TTA oneM2M Project Group as a 
Chairman. 
 
With his experience in service/application and cellular standards, and the 
development of mobile systems and terminals since 1990, we are confident that 
Mr. Kim will give a very positive influence and sincere contributions to the 
oneM2M TP and WGs. 
  
LG Electronics will provide all necessary support for Mr. Kim to perform his 
activities as an oneM2M TP Vice Chairman very successfully. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 

GoHee Choi 
Vice President  
LG Electronics, Inc. 
 

 

Cc: Dr. Kyu Jin WEE, TTA HoD of oneM2M 


